JAN o4 1992
Docket No. 50+-30%

Wisconsin Public Service
Corporation
ATIN: Mr. C. A. Schrock
Manager - Nuclear Engineering
Post Office Box 19002
Green Bay, W1 54307-9002

lear Mr. Schrock.

This refers to the inspection conducted by J. R. Kniceley of this office on
January 13=17, 1992. The inspection included a review of activities
authorized for your Kewaunee Nuclear Power facility. At the conclusion of the
inspection, the findings were discussed with those members of your staff
fdentified in the enclosed report.

Areas examined during the inspection are identified in the report. Within
these areas, the inspection consisted of a selective e-amination of procedures
and representative records, interviews with personnel, and observations of
activities in progress.

No violations of NRC requirements were identified during the course of this
inspection.

Areas examined during this inspection concern a subject matter which is exempt
from disclosure according to Part 73, Title 10, Code of Federa) Regulations,
Sectien 73.21(c)(2). This information must be handled and protected in
accordance with the provisions of 10 CFR 73.21. Consequrntly, our report of
this inspecition will not be placed in the NRC Public Document Room,

We will gladly discuss any questions you have concerning this inspection

Sincerely,

"Origiral sigred by L.R. brrrer‘

Rober* “reger, Chief
eattor I.ograms Branch

L
R
Enclasure: Inspection Report
No. 50-305/92002(DRSS)
( SAFEGUARDS INFORMATION)

See Attached Distrihution -
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